
Green Mountain Boys Lacrosse 2022-23
Head Coach:  Nate Hallahan| hallahan22@yahoo.com| 315.250.3835
Booster President:  Kjirsten Wallace| kswallace@comcast.net
Treasurer:  Suzanne Johnson| GMBoysLaxTreasurer@gmail.com

GMHS Boys Lacrosse Payment Options 2022-23

ZELLE

We have enabled Zelle payments through our GMHS Foundation bank account.  To pay via Zelle, you will

direct your payment to the following email address:

GMBoysLaxTreasurer@gmail.com

Please make sure you use the Memo section to include your son’s name and what specifically the

payment is for.  Example- “Mickey Mouse- DLC Fall League”

This will transfer money directly from your account to our GMHS Foundation bank account.  There is NO

FEE to you or GMHS Foundation when you use Zelle, and most major banks offer it.  If you aren’t already

enrolled in Zelle, you can do this easily with your bank’s app or through your online banking service.  If

your bank doesn’t offer Zelle directly, you can download the Zelle app and do it that way as well!

CHECKS

If you do choose to pay by check, please write these out to:

“GMHS Foundation”

Please put Boys Lacrosse on the memo line, along with your son’s name and what specifically the

payment is for. Example-  “Mickey Mouse- DLC Fall League”
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